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Trina Vielhauer, Chief BUREAL OF AR RECLALATION

Bureau of Air Regulation

FDEP Division of Air Resources
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS #5505
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

c-

RE: FPL Sanford Power Plant - Title V Air Operating Permit 1270009-020-A)/
Combustion Turbine 4C
Excess Emissions Request for Rotor/Blade Change-out

Pw@@wa: 21000F—02-AC

Florida Power & Light is requesting an extended excess emissions period for the Sanford
Plant Unit 4C combustion turbine following an anticipated rotor/blade change out during a
currently scheduled outage. In accordance with manufacturer’s specifications, it has been
identified that a Full Speed No Load (FSNL) operation and extended tuning period is
necessary should the rotor/blade change out be necessary. The extended start-up period
is scheduled to occur during the period of December 07, 2009 through December 23,
2009. The Department granted a similar request following the replacement of the Unit 4D
rotor/blade change out in October 2009.

Dear Ms. Vielhauer:

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (386)
575-5211 or Randy Hopkins at (386) 575-5385.

Sincerely,

Loy ety

Gary alczyk
Plant General Manager
FPL Sanford Plant

Attachment

Cc: Ms. Caroline Shine, Program Administrator
Air Resource Management
FDEP Central Florida District
3313 Maguire Blvd., Suite 232
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Ms. Mary Archer — FPL/JES
FPL Sanford Plant File
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